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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am pleased to report that we have experienced a highly positive first few days with our new year 7s.  I 
hope your child has begun to settle in, build positive new relationships and is starting to feel part of 
Cowes Enterprise College.  We have been very impressed with the enthusiasm to learning, positivity and 
all-round mature attitude on display from our new students.  I would like to thank you for supporting us 
in ensuring your child learns and understands the high expectations we have for all our students.   

In addition to their first exciting lessons of key stage 3 learning, during the month of September, your 
child will also experience a number of in class assessments.  These include CATs and knowledge 
assessments in English, Maths and Science.  These are undertaken to develop a greater understanding of 
your child and how can we best support them during their lessons.  Please rest assured your child does 
not need to revise for these assessments and we do not want them to worry.   

We are really excited about the direction of your child’s educational journey as they have made a fantastic 
start at our academy.   As part of our work on careers, your child will soon be participating in an exciting 
trip to the Royal Yacht Squadron.  This will take place on Thursday 26th September and will be led by Mr 
Sanchez-Brown.  Please look forward to future correspondence regarding this fantastic opportunity. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr J Milligan 

Assistant Principal 
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